
  

  

 
 
 
6th September 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Ashmole Parents & Friends Association (APFA) Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
 
The APFA are a team of volunteers who support at Ashmole events by providing drinks and 
refreshments, as well as organising a variety of activities to raise funds for the Academy. 
 
Over the last three years the APFA has raised over £8000, which has contributed to several initiatives 
to enhance the educational experiences and learning outcomes of Ashmole Students. 
 
After many years of dedicated service, both the current Chair, Paula Bland, and Treasurer, Pamela 
Alayli, have now retired.  We are currently looking for parent/carer volunteers to fill these positions.  
Paula and Pam have very kindly offered to talk to anyone interested in either position about the role, 
as well as providing some initial training and support. 
 
If you would like to be the new Chair or new Treasurer of the APFA, please get in touch via 
office@ashmoleacademy.org citing APFA as the subject, and letting us know which position you are 
interested in. 
 
The APFA’s Annual General Meeting is on Wednesday 11th October 2023, to which all parents and 
carers are invited.  The meeting will be held in the Training Room at Ashmole Academy from 7.00pm-
8.00pm, arrival from 6.30pm onwards. 
 
During this meeting, the APFA will vote in the new Chair and Treasurer, as well as discussing plans 
for this academic year.  
 
Please let us know of your intention to attend the meeting and/or join the APFA community by 
completing the Google Form below by Friday 29th September 2023.  Please copy and paste the 
following link to your browser. 
 
https://forms.gle/5n23rZhbRqF8HLri6 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr M Watton 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 

https://forms.gle/5n23rZhbRqF8HLri6

